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The Duluth Police Department is seeking the public’s
assistance in locating a missing elderly male. 
 
Larry James Crabtree, age 72, was last seen on Sunday,
October 4, 2009, wearing a tan jacket, jeans, and black
shoes.  He is described as a white male, 5’7” tall, 170 lbs,
with blue eyes and gray hair. He has resided in Downtown
Duluth for ten years and is known to frequent the Main Public
Library.  
 
Family, friends, and police are concerned about Mr.
Crabtree’s health and welfare. He suffers from schizophrenia
and is most likely without his medication. Crabtree is not
considered a danger to others. This disappearance is
unusual behavior for him.
 
Anyone with information about Larry Crabtree, knows his whereabouts, or has seen him, is asked to call 911.
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